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27th September 2023 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
I hope you are keeping safe and well.   
 
Following the introduction of online parent meetings through the pandemic, we continue to offer 
both formats for parents to choose from in the year ahead. The period grades remain our half termly 
reporting, so we can track progress and discuss with you via the tutor any concerns. The parents’ 
meetings give us the opportunity to meet with you either in person, or online, for a more detailed 
dialogue and are scheduled either this term, or next term, depending on which year/class your child 
is in. 
 
For both formats, in school or online, we are using an appointment system which you can access 
through the Parents’ Portal. It is appreciated that work commitments or travel distances can make it 
difficult for some parents to attend in person which is why we are offering the online option on a 
different evening.  
 
The parents’ meetings scheduled this term are KS2 classes Ash, Oak and Elm, Year 7, Year 11 and 
Year 13; the meeting dates can be found in the school calendar. You will receive a letter two weeks 
before the meeting, to ask you whether you will be attending the in-person meeting, held in school, 
or the online one and inviting you to book the appointments via the portal. Information on how to do 
that will be provided in that invitation. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
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